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A Christmas message from MinEx
 
As we wind into a well-earned Christmas break, thanks for all
your support this year.  
 
I trust that through a lot of workshops/forums/visits, Train Brains,
newsletters, emails and phone calls, MinEx has been able to
help you finish your year in the most important place of all;
having kept you, your workmates or staff safe through 2018 and
able to go home for Christmas with your families. 
 
Enjoy the break and do so safely. 
 
We look forward to resuming our work together in the New Year. 
 
Very best wishes 

 
 
 

Wayne Scott 
CEO 
MinEx
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Health and Safety Update 2019

In 2019, we’re on the road again - bringing MinEx workshops to regional centres around
New Zealand. However, next year the format has changed. They will run in two half day
sessions (on the same day), so you can earn 8 hours CPD all in the one day. 
 
WorkSafe will be co-hosting these workshops, which will focus on Operating and Safety
systems, Emergency Management, Leadership and Legislation. The cost will be $100 +
GST to attend. 
 
In the New Year we will launch an app to make it easy for you to register, get information,
receive handouts, certificates etc. So look out for the January Train Brain for how to
download the new MinEx Workshop app. In the meantime, mark the date that interests
you in your diary.

Palmerston North - February 20 
Blenheim - February 25 
Nelson - February 26 
Waipukurau - March 14 
Dunedin - March 20 
Gisborne - April 10 
Cromwell - April 17 
Ashburton - May 1 
Paeroa - June 5

Rotorua - June 6 
Kerikeri - July 2 
Dargaville - July 3 
Invercargill - August 20 & 21 
Greymouth - September 19 
North Canterbury - September 25 
Ngaruawahia - October 16 
Taumarunui - October 17 
Whakatane - November 7

If you wish to no longer receive the MinEx News, please email office@minex.org.nz stating UNSUBSCRIBE in the
subject line or alternatively you can click unsubscribe in the line below. 

 
Please advise the email addresses of other persons who you believe would like to receive the MinEx News.

Our mailing address is: 
MinEx Health & Safety Council Inc

Ground Level, 93 The Terrace
PO Box 10-668

Wellington, 6043
New Zealand

mailto:office@minex.org.nz
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Add us to your address book

 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 

 

https://straterra.us2.list-manage.com/vcard?u=b98820d3d212ccdebbb0ad930&id=a6d112cfc1
https://minex.us2.list-manage.com/profile?u=b98820d3d212ccdebbb0ad930&id=a6d112cfc1&e=[UNIQID]
https://minex.us2.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=b98820d3d212ccdebbb0ad930&id=a6d112cfc1&e=[UNIQID]&c=4fb6ffbbd3

